
HB 671 -- LICENSURE OF PHYSICIANS

SPONSOR: Frederick

Currently, the State Board of Registration for the Healing Arts
within the Department of Insurance, Financial Institutions and
Professional Registration cannot issue a permanent license as a
physician and surgeon or allow the Missouri state board examination
to be administered to any applicant who has failed to achieve a
passing score within three attempts on any step on licensing
examinations administered in one or more states or territories of
the United States, the District of Columbia, or Canada within a
seven-year period. This bill repeals those provisions.


